
 

 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer,  

 

Field Fresh Foods has been actively following the developments of the Centers for Disease 

Control (CDC) and the Food and Drug Administration (FDA) in regards to the public advisory on 

a potential E. coli 0157-H7 outbreak in Romaine lettuce.  

At this time, the FDA has cleared the use of Romaine harvested outside of the California Central 

Coast growing regions. Field Fresh Foods will begin sourcing Romaine from the Yuma growing 

region and processing for deliveries beginning Thursday night.  

As per the FDA’s recommendation, Field Fresh Foods will include the growing region and 

harvest date on all labels for product containing Romaine during the ongoing investigation.  

 

Field Fresh Foods will continue to monitor the situation and will keep you informed of any 

relevant changes or important developments. 

 

 

  

Sincerely 
Daniel Lozada 
Senior Market Analyst 
Tel. (310) 719-8422 ext. 280 
daniel.lozada@fieldfresh.com 
 


